STATE OF CONNECTICUT

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION
30 TRINITY STREET HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06115

~ July 21, 1980
Library Boaxrd of Directors
of the Town of Ansonia
City Hall
253 Main Street
Ansonia, CT 06401.
Re: Docket #FIC80-62
Dear Sirs:

The Commission regrets to inform you that the

. hearing on FIC#80-62 was docketed by mistake. The

Commission decided at its meeting on June 25, 1980
that it would not have a hearing on the question
whether the order of the Commission in FIC#79-131

" had been complied with. See attached minutes.

The Commission therefore requests that you

disregard its order to show cause dated July 14,
1980. '

Sincerely,

Wendef Koo, s

Wendy Raé™Briggs
Acting Clerk of the Commission
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION
30 TRINITY STREET HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06115

July 21, 1980

John F. X. Androski
Corporation Counsel
156 Main Street
P.0O. Box 319
Ansonia, CT 06401

Re: FIC#80-62
Dear Sir:

The Commission regrets to inform you that the
hearing on FIC#80-62 was docketed by mistake. The
Commission decided at its meeting on June 25, 1980
that it would not have a hearing on the question
whether the order of the Commission in FIC#79-131
had been complied with. See attached minutes.

The Commission therefore requests that you |
disregard its order to show cause dated July 14,
1980.

Sincerely,

\iﬁﬁwu&7ifﬁiglfg§#hx%3

Wendy Rae Brigys
Acting Clerk of the Commission
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION
30 TRINITY STREET HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06115

July 21, 1980

Nicholas B. Wynnick
5% Prospect Street
Ansonia, CT 06401

Re: Docket #FICB0-62
Dear Mr. Wynnick,

The Commission regrets to inform you that the
hearing on FIC#80-62 was docketed by mistake. The
Commission decided at its meeting on June 25, 1980

. that it would not have a hearing on the question
whether the order of the Commission in FIC#79-131
had been complied with. See attached minutes.

The Commission therefore requests that you

disregard its order to show cause dated July 14,
1980.

Sincerely, ‘
(J;}ibrx%sz?a?ﬁ;iiéﬁLiizg§ﬁ

Wendy Rae Briggs
Acting Clerk of the Commission
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